SHORT TERM MISSION CONTRIBUTION RESPONSE CARD

Trip Destination:
Participant:

My name is: and I'd like to support this mission trip by partnering in
the following way(s):

[ Keep me in the loop so I can pray. My email is:

3 I'd like to help financially, in the amount of:

Checks for tax-deductible purposes should be made out to Vineyard Cincinnati with the trip destination written in the
memo line. Please, DO NOT WRITE THE PARTICIPANTS NAME ON YOUR CHECK and DO NOT USE THE WORLD
MISSIONS FUND DESIGNATION ON CASH ENVELOPES. Please return this form with your check. Thank You!

Mail or bring to: Missions Coordinator, Vineyard Cincinnati, 11340 Century Circle East, Cincinnati, OH 45246

Contributions to Vineyard Cincinnati are tax-deductible and Vineyard Cincinnati will issue a contribution statement/receipt for all donations. In
accordance with current IRS tax guidelines, all donations are non-refundable. When contributions for a particular individual exceed trip expenses, or if
that volunteer is unable to participate on the trip, VCC may use those funds for other costs associated with the missions ministry.

As with all tax issues please consult with your tax advisor if you have questions regarding tax deductibility of charitable gifts.

(NOTE: Donations for participants for the Thailand trip should be made payable to DESTINY RESCUE, and are also tax deductible.
These contributions should be mailed to PO Box 752, North Webster, IN 46555.)
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